ublishing

Our Message to Administrators

Exciting news! This spring, AIP Publishing and our publishing partners will migrate our content to a
new home on Silverchair’'s industry-leading platform. As the move date gets closer, we will be in touch
with the detailed information that you’ll need to migrate your institution’s account without service
disruption.

Our new platform will deliver significant benefits to our authors, reviewers, researchers, librarians,
editors, publishing partners, industry organizations, and other stakeholders. This migration will provide
the scale, flexibility, efficiency, and discoverability we need to better serve the rapidly expanding global
physical science community. It will help us broaden our support of Open Science and provide a richer
user experience, improved access to usage data, and a refreshed interface that aligns with our brand
initiative with the American Institute of Physics. We're deeply excited about these changes, and we
hope you are, too.

Thank you in advance for your time and cooperation.

Questions?

Please contact our Customer Experience team at help@aip.org with any questions or if you need assistance.
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